2024 ICRA Conference Planning Survey

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)
To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at 04:24 PM EST

Hello ICRA Membership!

In light of the NCRA conference being held in Indianapolis. We are trying to gage attendance from our
membership and gather information on who plans to attend the fall conference this year. Virtual only vs. in-
person preference.

If you have questions or concerns please reach to me. The survey is located on our website: Surveys |
ICRA (icra-indiana.net)

Thank you in advance for your participation!
Respectfully,

Emily Freeman, RHIT, ODS-C

ICRA President

Emily.Freeman@franciscanalliance.org



